
 

 
 

ATTENTION: END OF QUARTER 1 

 

Good afternoon students and parents/guardians, 

As we approach the end of the 1st quarter students will be taking quarterly exams on Wednesday, 

November 1st and Thursday, November 2nd. 

On Wednesday, November 1st students will be taking their 1st and 2nd block exams and on 

Thursday, November 2nd students will be taking their 3rd and 4th block exams.  Dismissal times 

for these exam days will be approximately 12:30PM. 

All students must complete their quarterly exams, so it is important that students attend school on 

these days. If your child fails to attend school on either of these days, you must submit medical 

documentation so that they can be scheduled to make-up their exams. Unexcused absences will 

result in a zero for any missed exam. 

We encourage you to use PowerSchool to monitor your student’s progress in their classes and to 

reach out to their guidance counselor with any questions or concerns. 

The 2nd quarter will begin with classes on Friday, November 3rd. 

1st quarter report cards will be available for parents/guardians by end of day November 13th and 

directions for accessing them will be emailed once grades are finalized.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

FTCHS Administration  

 


